
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes 
 June 16 2015 Meeting 

7:30– 8:30 p.m. 
Flynn Building, Thompson Room 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees: Dave Henkels, Frank Lyons, Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Mary Addonizio 

 
Administrative 
May’s meeting minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Riverfest 
The Rubber Ducky will be on June 21, 2015. For the next race, we will ask where people saw the 
advertisement. The duck and turtle presentations and fly fishing demonstrations are also planned. 
If the weather permits, we will meet at the Grist Mill at 12:30pm. Anne Slugg has a scooper. 
Frank Lyons will bring the netting and ducks. A notebook is needed. There is no rain date at this 
time, if it gets rained out. 
 
Dave Henkels, who is also a member of the Conservation Committee (ConCom), will speak with 
Con Com members to see where we can work together on some projects/issues. He is also 
researching and writing about Sudbury land conservation history. We let him know that we have 
some historical information on Sudbury’s ponds and waterways in the PWC Master plan. 
 
September Goodnow Library Photo Exhibition 
PWC will have a photo exhibition at the Goodnow Library in September, 2015. Frank will 
deliver a CD of photos, taken by Barbara Taskovics, to Anne Slugg for initial review. PWC will 
review all available photos at the July meeting to determine the photos to be used. 
 
Hop Brook Protection Association (HBPA) Updates 
Frank informed us that the HBPA hired a harvester operator for the summer, who is an 
environmental engineering student at Worcester PolyTech. 
 
On June 29, the harvester will do a two week stint each beginning at Carding Mill Pond, then 
Stearns Pond, and Grist Mill pond. 
 
PWC Membership 
Diane Muffitt wrote an announcement looking for potential PWC members. She is targeting 
fishing enthusiasts for membership.  
 
Next Meeting  
The next PWC meetings will be:  July 23, 2015 @ 7:30 pm, Flynn Building, Thompson Room, 
second floor.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 
  


